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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 12, 2018 
 

Dentsu Sends Donation to Victims of the  
Heisei 30 Hokkaido Eastern Iburi Earthquake  

 
Dentsu extends its heartfelt sympathy to the people affected by the Hokkaido 
Eastern Iburi Earthquake and sincerely hopes for the earliest recovery of the region. 
 
Dentsu Inc. and Dentsu Hokkaido Inc. in Japan will provide assistance totaling five 
million yen to aid the victims of the disaster and support reconstruction of affected 
areas. 
 
In addition, the Companies will donate relief funds contributed by employees and 
match the total with an equivalent of the accumulated amount.  
 
 

##### 
 
Contact:  Shusaku Kannan 
 Managing Director 
 Corporate Communications Division 
 Telephone: (81-3) 6216-8042 
 E-mail: s.kannan@dentsu.co.jp 
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